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Front row (L to R): Ekanem Eyoita, Adam Betman, Brittany Bailey, Sunita Mahat, Ryann Hart, Kabir 

Barker, Whitney Garton, Dipendra Bhandari 

Back row (L to R): Lillian Hill, Sharrell Barnes, Solomon Adu, Derek Burns, Jordan Lovejoy  

2013 McNair Scholars  
 

Name          Major    Hometown         Faculty Mentor 

Solomon Adu         Mathematics   Morgantown, WV     Dr. David Miller 

Brittany Bailey          Psychology   Herndon, WV         Dr. Christina Duncan 

Kabir Barker         Psychology   Belington, WV         Dr. Aaron Metzger 

Sharrell Barnes         Speech Pathology/Audiology Williamson, WV       Dr. Michelle Moore 

Adam Betman         Spanish    Silver Spring, MD     Dr. Jeff Worsham 

Dipendra Bhandari    Biochemistry   Morgantown, WV     Dr. Brad Hillgartner 

Derek Burns         Psychology   Wellsburg, WV         Dr. Natalie Shook 

Ekanem Eyoita         Animal & Nutritional Sciences  Raleigh, NC               Dr. Mike McCawley 

Whitney Garton         Horticulture & Pest Management Jane Lew, WV           Dr. Sven Verlinden 

Ryann Hart          Sport & Exercise Psychology Springfield, VA          Dr. Sam Zizzi 

Lillian Hill         Biology    Mill Creek, WV         Dr. Bill Peterjohn 

Jordan Lovejoy         English/Spanish/Women Studies Pineville, WV            Dr. Lowell Duckert 

Sunita Mahat         Biochemistry   Morgantown, WV      Dr. Peter Gannett 

The 2013 McNair Summer Research Internship took place from May 20 to June 28. Thirteen new schol-

ars participated in Research Methods and Research Writing classes to prepare themselves for conducting 

research in the upcoming academic year. Scholars also learned about the graduate school application 

process, GRE preparation, and many more subjects related to graduate education. Campus visits were 

highlights of the six-week summer internship, which closed on June 28 with the scholars presenting their 

research proposals to faculty and peers and banquet celebration with families and friends (read more 

internship news on page 3).  
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From 2011: 

Olutoba Adewusi will be attend-

ing Georgia Southern University 

to pursue a Psy.D. 

Michael Ibekwe will be pursuing 

a masterôs degree in Public 

Health at WVU. 

 

From 2012: 

Tyree Harmon will be pursuing 

a masterôs degree in Personal 

Financial Planning at Texas Tech 

University. 

Trinity Howell will be enrolled 

in the Clinical Psychology Ph.D. 

program at American University. 

Rickie Huffman will be enrolled 

in the Integrated Marketing Com-

munications Program at WVU. 

Jessica Latham will be pursuing 

a masterôs degree in International 

Relations at American University 

School of International Services. 

Angela Martinez will be en-

rolled in the Master of Communi-

ty Planning program at University 

of Maryland, College Park. 

Reeva Morton will begin doctor-

al studies in School Psychology 

at Mississippi State University. 

2012 contôd 

Milda Mullins will be attending WVU to pursue a masterôs of science in Journalism. 

Kassey Riffle will be pursuing a masterôs degree in History at WVU.  

Kendra Thorne will be enrolled in the masterôs of Counseling program at WVU. 

Shakira Smith will be enrolled in the Counseling Psychology masterôs program at Indiana Uni-

versity at Bloomington. 

The McNair staff is very proud of our graduates, all of whom have been admitted into 

graduate programs to begin in the fall.  Best wishes to all of you in graduate school!   

Dr. Dan McNeil, professor of Psychology, was 

presented the Outstanding Service Award at the 

May Graduation Luncheon for his tireless efforts 

in providing guidance to his McNair mentees.   

Pictured (L-R)  

Front row: Rickie Huffman, Milda Mullins, Tyree Harmon, Reeva Morton, Trinity Howell 

Back row: Kendra Thorne, Kassey Riffle, Michael Ibekwe, Olutoba Adewusi  

Not Pictured: Jessica Latham, Angela Martinez, and Shakira Smith 

Ǫɾɭɺɿɵʀɵɻɺ 

Anita Mayer, former McNair program director, took up 

a new role at the WVU University College as Director 

of Transitional Programs. Dr. Betty Mei assumed the 

role of McNair director on July 1. 


